
 

 

 

 
 

20 January 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 9 Parent/Carer, 
 

Our Year 9 students have had their Options assembly this morning and will be receiving a hard copy of the 
subject booklet tomorrow morning during tutor time.  Students will now be having specific subject 
assemblies over the next few weeks running up to the half term break. 

Also, with the booklet is a paper copy of a form they can use to record their choices. This form is for 
your/their use at home only.  Students will receive an email with the Google Form to complete their final 
choices after the half term break when all of the subject assemblies have taken place. 

A link to the options booklet and form is below and will also be available on our website. 

Subject Booklet 2022-24 

Choices Form 

Yours sincerely 

 

Carol Hubbard 
Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum)  
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CWnMNKfNCbFVoEwSfYmed0DISQzxEJ1B/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FbzzRnRbZEKSdi1RkCgutjUCYj8bgOPa/view?usp=sharing

